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Department of Hindi & Comparative Literature, Central University of Kerala on 

behalf of PLACEMENT CELL in the Department has organised an Skill based 

Awareness programme on *“Awareness of Employment Opportunities in the field 
of Hindi Language*“ “ *हिन्दी के्षत्रों रोज़गार की संभावनाएँ*” on 7 th Dec 2020 at 

11.40 AM to 1.30 PM. 



 

 

Honourable Vice Chancellor, Prof. H. Venkateshwarlu, Inaugurated the 

programme and assured to implement the suggestions given by the Speaker and 

he also appreciated the Department for the first move. 

Dr. Taru S Pawar, Head of the Department gave a welcome address and 

highlighted the importance of two Diploma Courses, PG Diploma in Translation 

and Office Procedure and PG Diploma in Mass Communication and Media Writing 

for placement opportunities. 



 

Dr. Joseph Koyipally , Coordinator of the CUK, Placement cell, felicitated the 

programme and pointed out the importance of placement cells and career skills 

for the students and also motivated the Department to move ahead. 

Dr. Jayantiprasad Nautiyal, Director, Global Hindi Research Institute, Dehradun 

was the Key speaker of the programme who suggested us to create our own 

market and also indicated the area of opportunities in the Hindi field. He also 

appreciated the two Diploma Courses which are going to start in the Department. 

He said it will be an add-on for the job opportunities for students. 

Feedback form was sent after the discussion with the speaker. 

Around 89 participants participated in the programme. 

Prof. Sudha Balakrishnan highlighted the importance of PG Diploma course and 

delivered Vote of thanks to all . 

The whole programme was Coordinated by Dr. Seema Chandran, Coordinator of 

Departmental Placement Cell.   


